
Public Notice - Beach Access #2 Closure Extended 
 

 
Beach Access #2 located at 399 Santa Rosa Blvd., FWB, FL 32548, will remain 
closed through Tuesday, January 31, 2017, due to unforeseen repairs to the facility 
and inclement weather. Beach Access #2 will reopen Wednesday, February 1, 2017. 
 
Please contact James Puckett or Amy Allen, Parks Coordinator, with any questions 
(850) 423-4887.   
 
Posted, Parks, January 12, 2017  
 




